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January 21, 2021 

 

Dear Families, 

This message is to request your support in re-launching our PTA. Effective partnerships with families have 
always been essential to school success, and that is more true today than ever before. Families and 
schools must work together on the shared goal of providing the best for our children. 

The mission of the National PTA is “to make every child’s potential a reality by engaging and empowering 
families and communities to advocate for all children.” We get to carry out this mission in our own way. A 
group of volunteers that includes family members from Bugg and members of the Wake PTA Council has a 
plan to resume and grow the work of the Bugg PTA. You can help in the following ways: 

1. Join the BUGG PTA. Members are critical to every PTA. Without members, the Bugg PTA cannot exist. 
Our members will elect leaders to coordinate the work of the organization. 

2. Share your input. At the first meeting on February 2, 2021 at 6:00 pm, we want to know what you want 
to see the PTA do. Sharing input ensures the PTA will focus on what the Bugg school family values. 

3. Vote. Officers will be elected at the first meeting on February 2, 2021. Below is a slate of candidates for 
the offices of the Bugg PTA. Additional nominations will be accepted from the floor (from members) 
during the meeting. 

4. Approve the PTA budget. Once we have chosen our officers, they need an approved budget to begin 
activities/programs. The PTA Board will use your input to draft a budget. We will have another PTA 
meeting on February 18, 2021 at 6:00 pm to share a proposed budget members will review and vote on. 

All meetings will be online. We will send links to PTA members the day before each meeting to reduce the 
chance that a stranger will attempt to disrupt them. Since there will be anonymous voting in the two 
meetings, the links will be sent to members who have joined the PTA. 

We have an exciting opportunity to work together to shape the Bugg PTA in new and creative ways to adapt 
to our new structure. I look forward to reimagining the Bugg PTA with you! 

 

Sincerely, 
Annice H. Williams, Principal 

Proposed Slate of Officers 

Kea Alexander - President 
Julie Sakowski - Vice President 
Kendra Watson - Secretary 

Robin Scott - Treasurer 

 
Meeting Dates 

February 2, 2021 at 6:00 pm - General Meeting (Family Input, Officer Elections) 
February 18, 2021 at 6:00 pm - General Meeting (Budget Review and Voting) 

https://buggmagnet.memberhub.store/store
https://buggmagnet.memberhub.store/store

